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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 
We’re so glad that you are able to be here and worship with us this 

weekend. If you are visiting with us today, we want to invite you to complete 
a “Connection Card” to let us know a little bit about what brought you here. 
You can find these cards in the back of the pews in the auditorium or ask for 
one from one of our greeters. Again, we are so glad that you are here! 
 
 One of the privileges that we have as a church is working with the 
Westside Elementary School here in Rogers. Our goal in this relationship  
is to let the teachers, students and the 
parents know that we are a church that 
cares about them and for them. One of 
the ways that we serve the school is the 
Back to School Block Party on August 
9th! That’s this Thursday afternoon! We 
need your help to make this happen! 
Check out the announcement section on 
the next page for more details. 

 Another way that we try to serve 
Westside Elementary School is having 
a School Supply Drive. Every year in 
August and September—while school 
stuff is cheap—we collect supplies that 
will be given out in January to students 
in need. Please consider picking up 
some of these items the next time you 
are at the store! 
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August 5, 2018 

Announcements 

  

MORNING WORSHIP 10:45 - 12:00  
“Blessed Be Your Name” 

“Your Great Name” 
PRAYER 

“What a Beautiful Name” 
“Be Unto Your Name” 

PRAYER  

MESSAGE Ron Simpson, 
Gideons International 

“Lord, I Need You” 
OFFERTORY                               

EVENING SERVICE                                                                  6:00 PM 

Daniel Estes—Mission Report 
The Lord’s Supper  

  

  

 
WESTSIDE ELEMENTARY  
 BACK TO SCHOOL BLOCK PARTY:  This Thursday evening is our opportu-

nity to serve Westside Elementary with a back to school bash! We will 
be serving hot dogs, chips, bottled-water, and snow cones to everyone 
who comes for the school orientation. We will also have bounce houses 
for the kids to enjoy. We expect to feed around 500 people. Please 
sign up in the foyer to help with this effort, or you can give an offering 
to help offset the cost.  Please have items to the church no later than 
Wednesday, August 8.  
SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE:  Items needed include: wide-ruled paper, dry 
erase markers, #2 pencils, crayons, glue sticks, composition notebooks, 
Kleenex and Germ X. Bring the supplies to the church to help us in 
our outreach to Westside!   

                

FINANCIAL PEACE UNIVERSITY 
 Sign up on the bulletin wall if you are interested in learning how to put 

your finances in order according to Scripture.  Ron Fields will begin 
teaching this course Sunday, September 9 at 5:00 pm and the class will 
continue for 9 weeks. 

                

THANK YOU 
 Thank you so much for praying for me while I was in the hospital.   

I appreciate it so much and I felt all of your prayers.  ~ Dot Zaeske 
  



Today’s Volunteers 

Upcoming Events 

August 8  Summer Small Groups 

August 9   Awana Block Party at Westside School - 5:00 - 6:30 PM 

August 12   Annual Business Meeting - Evening Service 

August 14  Mission Rally - Spring Creek 

August 15  Rogers Schools begin Fall Semester 

August 22  Awana Begins Fall Semester - Pizza at 5:30 PM 

August 25   TBC Women’s Tea - 10:30 AM 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Next Week’s Volunteers 

Greeters Lonnie & June Townzen 

Children’s Church Hannah Martin 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Joyce White & Volunteer 

10:30 AM  Jenny Harris & Libby Bruce 

  6:00 PM  Patricia Poertner & Volunteer  

Greeters James & Jerrese Fancher 

Children’s Church Caleb Allen 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Joanna Allen & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Gary & Brenda Townzen 

  6:00 PM  Jessica Simpson & Volunteer 

Deacon of the Month — Dean Horton 

If you know that you will not be available to serve, please 
make arrangements for someone to take your place. 

We are always looking for more individuals to serve  
as volunteers. If you are interested in serving, please 

contact one of the pastors or the church office. 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers 

July 29 Report  

General Fund $3033.00 

Building Fund $500.00 

Youth $25.00 

Attendance July 22 

Bible Study 80 

AM Worship  104 

Attendance July 29  

Bible Study 101 

AM Worship 124 


